
“NW AUSTIN STRONGLY SUPPORTS the District 10 that starts above 
2222 – PLEASE go back to the September 28th map and move the 
southeastern boundary to start at 2222, but to otherwise follow the ICRC 
map from September 28th.  We appreciate and respect Tarrytown, 
Brykerwoods and Rosedale, but NW Austin would like to remain with our 
communities of interest.”  I live in Northwest Hills, and have friends living in 
Rosedale and Tarrytown.  I can say without reservation that my friends are 
not concerned with problems like ours.  --Please correct this by going back 
to the early version for Northwest Hills and Northwest Austin.  ---Stanley 
Cavitt, 47-year resident of Northwest Hills, Mesa Oaks Subdivision 
 


